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Update on CCC Science Center Construction
• Completed grading operations on site, dug 

footings, tied-in to existing utilities, and 
placed literally tons of steel rebar.

• All this work made way for the concrete 
footings and grade beams to be poured, 
which required a large concrete truck to 
pump the dirt across the entire span of the 
building. 

• Steel has been delivered on site and over 
the next 2-3 months the structural 
framework for the 4-story building will 
start to go up and the outline of the 
structure will be very visible! 

• This 20-month construction project is 
scheduled to be completed in Fall 2019.
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Aerial View of CCC Science Center Construction
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Update on Valencia Campus Parking Structure
• Construction is moving quickly on the 1,659 space parking structure on the 

Valencia campus.

• The first support posts are now in place.

• The project is on track for completion early next year!

BOT Meeting 7/11/2018 4



Aerial View of Valencia Campus Parking Construction
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Update on AB19 – California College Promise
College of the Canyons will be receiving $898,434 for FY19 and it 
is ongoing!

• Plans are being developed for expenditure of the funds and, to 
date, include:

 Building on First Year Promise (FYP) to cover enrollment fees for an 
additional 500 first-time, full-time students who complete the FAFSA 
or California Dream Act application and commit to full-time and 
encouraging persistence from Fall to Spring.

 Expanding services for Foster Youth, Financial Aid (to process the 
FAFSAs), Student Business Office, Dual Enrolled (AB 288), EOPS, and 
the Incarcerated students partnership at Pitchess.

• Details are being worked out quickly to have the greatest impact for first-
time students this fall (registering in 2 weeks) and coordinating with 
additional financial aid funds being received.

• Going forward, setting up communication with the William S. Hart High 
School District is essential as we are the focus of the joint fundraising 
efforts between the WISH Foundation and the COC Foundation to support 
the promise of a college education for their graduates! 
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30 Year Anniversary Celebration
It was party time!

• Thank you to…

Claudia Dunn, Sherilynn Plevack 
and the Chancellor’s Office staff for 
planning such an amazing event;

The iCuE faculty and students for 
the incredibly delicious food and 
beautiful presentation; and

The 280 folks who attended from 
staff, faculty, administration, 
Foundation Board members, 
Measure E Committee members 
and Canyon Country Campus 
Advisory Committee members for 
joining in on the celebration!

• A great time was had by all to celebrate 
the efforts of the truly remarkable 
teamwork we see at College of the 
Canyons!
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30 Year Anniversary Celebration
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HAPPY 
FOURTH OF JULY! 

Zimmer & Jenkins Families @ the Parade!
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